
From: Hubbard, Emily
To: Hubbard, Emily
Subject: Alpine Community Park - Board of Supervisors Update
Date: Tuesday, November 7, 2023 5:23:45 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Dear Stakeholder – thank you again for your interest in the Alpine Community Park. This item has
been postponed and will no longer be considered by the County Board of Supervisors on November
8.
 
The item will be considered on Wednesday, December 6, 2023. We will provide you with a link to
the revised Board materials once they are posted.
 
In the meantime, you can access the Draft Final Environmental Impact Report and other information
about the project on our website at the following link: 
https://www.sdparks.org/content/sdparks/en/park-pages/AlpineCountyPark.html
 
Sincerely,
The County Parks Team
 
 
Emily Hubbard, PLA, LEED GA (she/her/hers)
Senior Park Project Manager, Development Division
County of San Diego Parks and Recreation
5500 Overland Avenue, Suite 410, Mail Stop: 0-29
San Diego, CA 92123
Emily.Hubbard@sdcounty.ca.gov
858-790-1120
 
www.sdparks.org
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